
CASE STUDY —2 NEW 

VOLUNTEERS SHARE THEIR 

EXPERIENCE  

 

“ we couldn't believe how 

much debris & litter there 

was just after  only a few 

days of quite heavy rain” 

         

Tasks: 
 

 Litter picking and removal of 

washed up debris following recent 

heavy rain  

 Removal of debris from water  

 

Who: Laura & Pat   

When: Friday 22nd April 2019  
 

Pam & Laura are both residents who live close to 

H2010 complex which faces onto the river. Aire. They 

had never done a river tidy up before and were not 

sure what to expect.  

When asked afterwards  if they would like to share 

their thoughts with us, both said they felt their time had 

been worthwhile and they were stunned by how much 

debris and litter had been collected in such a short 

space of time!  

Both said they would definitely be keen to attend more 

clean ups in the future if they were available.  

 


